
Amendment of Plan
The Otago Regional Council has resolved to 
amend under Section 85AA of the Resource 
Management Act 1991 the Regional Plan: 
Coast for Otago from 1 August 2025.

The amendment is to give effect to 
the requirement to incorporate new 
Aquaculture Settlement Areas within 
Otago’s Coastal Marine Area in the Regional 
Plan: Coast for Otago.

The Regional Plan: Coast for Otago is 
available on Otago Regional Council’s 
website orc.govt.nz/coastplan and can be 
viewed at public libraries throughout Otago.

If you require further information 
about this amendment, please email 
policy@orc.govt.nz or phone the council 
on 0800 474 082.

Anita Dawe 
General Manager Regional Planning and 
Transport 

Signed on behalf of the Otago Regional 
Council.

31 July 2025.
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